
We have completed the Funky Fishing Review and I presented the findings to
our Board at our meeting earlier this week. 

We had 44 responses to our survey, which was presented to the community
at the Funky Fish event, sent out digitally after the event as a Google Form
and then a paper survey was sent home with the children.

There is strong support to continue with the event:  
These are the results of the Google form:   15 responders.

The paper form showed a similar response with 11/14 indicating they wish
the Funky Fish would continue.

People love that the event provides a lovely, whanau and community day
out. In addition to providing funds for the school. 

There was feedback indicating that those who responded supported the
recent changes to make the event more sustainable.  There are a lot of ideas
around reducing the size and limiting the amount of fish weighed in,
promoting Catch and Release more, and giving it more value with better
prizes. 

There were other ideas around lessening the load on parent volunteers by
having other food trucks etc. 

I will share the full review with the Funky Fishing Committee when we meet.
If you wish to see the review, just email Courtney for a copy. 

 Kelly Our Place to Grow and Learn together
Ko tātou kura, kia tipu, kia ako ngātahi

Week 9 - Sept 16-20
Sept 19 - Art Expo Evening!

Week 10 - Sept 23-27
Sept 26 - Colour Fun Run

Sept 27 - Last Day of Term 3

Sharing Assemblies
Hui ā kura 

Fridays - 2.10PM
All Welcome!

Out-of-Zone Enrolments 
Open for 2025

Applications Close: Oct 15
Ballot Drawn: Oct 23

Term 4 
First Day - Oct 14 

Labour Day - Oct 28
Teacher Only Day - Nov 12

Last Day - Dec 18

Term 3 - Week 8 - September 13, 2024
Kia ora e te whānau, 

Whangārei Heads School Newsletter

Coming Events:



WPSSA Interschool Cross Country Championships
Barge Park 
4th September 2024

A big congratulations to all runners for qualifying for this interschool event. That alone is awesome. And
so cool to see year after year our small kura get some top results. Right from the first event of the day,
Lucy M maintained her lead and crossed the line in 1st place. In her race were about 140 other runners.  

The course was a lot longer than our school event, and our runners had to endure tough terrain and
opposition. The ‘sprint start’ is always a tough battle to get out front in. It is always great to see our team
support one another racing from the start line, to the mid way point for a good view, and then on to the
finish line. Our nga matapono / values were definitely on display today. The resilience was awesome to
see. 

A big thank you to our team of parents who not only helped with transport, but in supervising and
cheering the runners on too. We appreciate your help to make this event happen. Please enjoy our
results below. 

Results of our WHS students! Well done Runners!





Itchy Hair?

Archon, Billy, Harper
Conor & Herbie

If you have a concern about your child's
language development, learning progress,
social and emotional wellbeing, or
behaviour, Te Manawa Tahi have specialists
available so you can discuss your concerns
directly with them.
This is a free service and each site will be
identified by a Te Manawa Tahi sign or flag.

Drop into a hub or make an appointment by
phoning 0800 524 842 or emailing
TT.Support@education.govt.nz.
All hubs are open from 9am to 12pm unless
otherwise stated.

Te Manawa Tahi

If you notice your child giving their
head a good scratch this weekend it’s
time to check their hair for lice! We
have been informed of a couple of
cases around the school, and some
diligent parents checking and
combing heads of hair each night,
but the lice keep coming home.
If you need a bottle of Headlice
Shampoo, we may be able to provide
you with a bottle from the office.
Otherwise you can find them in our
local supermarkets and pharmacies.

mailto:TT.Support@education.govt.nz


Kaitiakitanga
Art

Exhibition
Save the date

Thursday 19 September
5pm Welcome and Exhibition explained

5:30 - 6:30pm tour of art pieces

Following on from our Kaitiaki  theme, this year’s Art

Exhibition will feature Art Pieces in our school grounds.

More details to come, but add this date to your calendar

You won’t want to miss it!

Postponement date: Monday 23rd September



Heads BJJ Students ~ Latest comp results!
Heads BJJ is proud to share the results from the latest competitions.
Mila and Beni entered the Oceania Kids Jiu-Jitsu Championship a couple of weeks ago and had a really fun
day. Mila won all her matches to bring home 3 gold medals and Beni earned 2 gold and a silver. Very well
done.
At the end of August Banos, Gemma and Mila took part in the AJP Tour NZ National Championship. This
event tours the globe and we got to see some of the top ranked bjj practitioners in the world do their thing.
Our kids were equally as impressive, huge congratulations: 
Banos: gold (gi)
Gemma: gold (no gi) and silver (gi)
Mila: silver (gi)

Growing
Appetites!
We are noticing a steady
increase in toast requests at
lunchtime, which we are always
happy to provide! 
Check with your kids to see if
they have joined the jam toast
queue recently, and whether
they need an extra sandwich in
their lunchbox to get through
the day. Bread donations are
always appreciated to keep
these heads kids tummies full!
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